Faculty Senate Vice-President Report WH Campus

Monday, March 11, 2013 - 3:00 p.m. WAD-236

Faculty Forum The Faculty Forum for the Spring 2013 semester is scheduled for Thursday,
March 21, 2013 from 3:00 — 4:30 in WLR-108.
. Student Authentication and Test Committee — A meeting was held on Friday, February 15,
2013 at 11:00 a.m. Topics discussed included researched methods of authentication used by
various institutions and marketing vendors who coordinate and sell various methods. The next
step in the process is to make arrangements for previewing the products via live demonstration
and forwarding the results to the Distance Education Committee.
INNOV8 Academy — Introduction of academy members was conducted at the PDD held on
March 1, 2013. Information about the academic strategies of the academy and was provided to
those members who were able to attend. Also provided was information related to the
convention of the scheduled mandated classes. All participating members will be required to
comply with the program of scheduled classes in order to receive their certification of
completion for the academy.
Graduation Committee Issues — Senate response, as collected at the last scheduled meeting,
was forwarded to the Graduation Committee relating to the following topics:

a. Ceremony time set at 4:00 p.m. vice a later time

b. Recorded music vice live music

c. Regalia results

d. Policy regarding sale of commemorate items at graduation ceremonies (this includes

PTK sales of flowers)

e. Color of cords for bachelor degree graduates

The Graduation Committee appreciates the Senate’s input and appreciates its participation.

Respectfully submitted,
Greg Harris — Vice-President, WH Campus



